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September 20, 2012

G. Donald Reichley, Jr.
Lockheed Martin

1126 16th Street, NW - Suite 500
Washington, DC 20036-4826

Dear Mr. Reichley,

We are writing to you today to personally convey the outstanding performance of Mr. Fletcher Maffett
on the COPS Hiring Program (CHP) Vets to Cops initiative.

Mr. Maffett was assigned to the COPS Hiring Program Team to assist with the branding efforts of
the COPS Hiring Program, in particular, the Vets to Cops initiative. His expertise was an added asset to the
team in the development and refinement of the Vets to Cops logo and brochure. His insight into content and
presentation solidified months of research and discussion into a marketable strategy to reach military
veterans. Without Mr. Maffett, it would have been very difficult to properly market the Vets to Cops
initiative to military veterans.

Thank you for your time and please do not hesitate to contact us for any questions through John
Wells at 202-353-9984 or by email at john.wells2(@usdoj.gov.

Sincerely, —
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Program Development Supervisor

ants Administration Division
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Jéhn Wells
Grant Program Specialist
Grants Administration Division
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